
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
         May 1, 2023 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Seniors! The week of May 1st will be Senior Spirit Week! 
 

Monday: College Wear Day 
Tuesday: No School 
Wednesday: Bring a childhood backpack to school. 
Thursday: Wear the Senior Class color green or your pep rally shirt 
Friday: Business Attire for Senior Breakfast  
 
 
 
Please check your email or the Senior google classroom for the link for the 
Prom King and Queen. You will select 1 queen candidate and 1 king 
candidate to be the 2023 Prom King and Queen. Voting ends on Thursday, 
May 4th at 2:30 
 

Question? See Karls in room 160 
 
 

 
Attention all wrestlers:  There will be a brief, but mandatory meeting for 

all wrestlers in 8th through 11th grades in the wrestling loft this 
Thursday at 2:35 pm.  The meeting will cover the preparation for the 
upcoming wrestling tournament on Saturday, May 20th at Baldwin 

Wallace University. 
 

See Karls or Korfant in room 160 for question! 



 
 
 
Interested in a career in the social sciences like psychology, sociology, political 
science or law? Love the thought of traveling out of state for college visits? 
Register now for College Now’s Xplore program, which starts this Wednesday 
May 3rd after school in room 120 from 2:30-5:15pm. Please visit the College 
Now Office for more information. 
 

 
 

Planning on going to prom but don't have a dress?  
Valley Forge has a large selection of gorgeous prom dresses in all sizes. 
Best of all, they're free! Stop in to see Mrs. A in Student Services 
during your lunch period to schedule a time to shop. 
 
 
 
Attention seniors-yearbook is designing a senior feature covering 
members of our senior class that have achieved great things or have 
interesting or unusual hobbies. Contact Charles Nance if you are 
interested in being included in this feature. 

  
 
The weather may be getting warmer, but Valley Forge is still not the 
beach! Please do not wear midriffs, crop tops, sleeveless shirts, tank 
tops, sunglasses or short shorts to school.  

 
 
Patriot Perks are Back! Come enjoy hot Coffee, Iced Coffee, Hot Tea 
and Hot Chocolate for $2.00.  Patriot Perks will take place during lunch 
periods 4th, 5th, and 6th on Mondays in the cafeteria. 

 
 

 
 



 
Students need to come to the clinic and speak to the nurse if they are 
ill. Students should not call their parents to pick them up when they 
are sick, this must be done through the clinic staff. Thanks!  
Students also must have a pass to go to the clinic.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Parma Schools Foundation Presents a summer production of 
The Sound of Music 

Performance Dates July 28th-30th 
Audition information 

 
When: 

May 1st at 4pm-7pm High (High School Roles) 
May 3rd at 4pm-7pm (Children’s Roles) 

May 5th at 4pm-7pm (High School Roles) 
May 6th at 10am-12pm (Call backs if needed) 

 
Where: 

Valley Forge High School Auditorium 
 

Open to current Parma city School district Student 
 

Each person who auditions will be asked to sing 16 measures of the 
song Do Re Mi A Capella (no piano accompaniment). If you do not 

know the song, Happy Birthday will be suffice. 
 

Contact Mr. John D. Roberts for additional information 
John.d.roberts21@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Valley Forge Patriots are responsible, respectful, and ready to learn! 
 


